ARIZONA

July 1, 2014

Barbara McGuire
P.O. Box 613
Kearny, AZ 85137

Dear Senator McGuire:

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that the REALTORS® of Arizona
Political Action Committee, on behalf of our 40,000 members, voted to support you in
your upcoming election. Please feel free to use this endorsement as you see fit.

Please email a high-resolution picture of yourself to Nicole LaSlavic at
nicole@aaronline.com no later than July 17. Your name, picture and a short biography
will be listed in our REALTOR® Voter’s Guide, which will be distributed to our
membership during early balloting in the primary election. The guide will be distributed
again for the general election. The REALTOR® Voter’s Guide is an important way we
support candidates and let our members know who advocates for our issues.

Again, congratulations! We wish you success in the upcoming election. Please contact
me if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,
Nicole LaSlavic

Vice President - Government Affairs
Arizona Association of REALTORS®
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